
Week of 
May 1-5

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at school or email me at asvendsen@avenuecityschool.org. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Stanford Testing – We completed our testing this week 
and these kids did an awesome job. I am so proud of 
how much they have learned this year! Results will be 
sent home in the fall. 

Reading – Aargh…we’ll learn about pirates this week, 
as we didn’t get to it last week. We’ve had several of 
our friends make it to home plate by knowing their 
sight words! Please help your child practice at home, so 
they can also earn their homerun prize! 

Math – This week we will focus on subtraction.

Science – We will continue learning about force and 
magnets this week. 

Library – Please make sure all library and Bookmobile 
books are returned as soon as possible.

Tying Shoes – We have been practicing tying shoes in 
our classroom. Just a reminder that this is on the 
kindergarten report card, so practice at home as well! 

End of the Year Countdown – Monday – Opposite Day, 
Tuesday – Popsicle Day, Wednesday – Quarter Day, 
Thursday – Reading Day, Friday – Superhero Day

Book Swap – The upper grade book club is hosting a book
swap on May 3. Every child that brings a book will be able to
swap it out for a new one. This is a great chance to update
your home library for the summer! 

Important Dates
May 1–5 –

Teacher Appreciation Week

May 1 – Bookmobile

May 4 – Happy (summer) 
Birthday, Hakeem!

May 5 – Happy (summer) 
Birthday, Mia!

May 10 – Picnic in the Park

Heartwords
did          too          will
with          all            me
was           so            no
say           now        have

said           come      down  
they         that          this 
ate             our          who 

where          what       must 
he            she           we

but         want         there
own        please       say
make        good       new
out          one         two
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